
 

 

 

Dear families,  

Please keep a look out for club letters to sign up for Term 4. Below show the clubs on offer and letters will come out 

from the last week of term. As a reminder, please sign up online to Bristol Sports Clubs – please check you sign up to 

the appropriate club for your child’s Key Stage. To book visit www.bristol-sports.co.uk/community or call 0117 963 

0683. 

 

 

 

Thank you for all your feedback regarding clubs at Wallscourt, we appreciate your suggestions and on-going support. 

Jon Miller 
Clubs Co-ordinator  

http://www.bristol-sports.co.uk/community

